
July 25, 1931,

Hies Jeesie I• Laweon, 
14 DeHonte street, 
Saint John West, *» B.

Dear Madam,

In reply to your letter of July 
23rd, I am returning the three pages of Sir 
Arthur Currie*s address, with the nooeasary 
oorreotlons, and thank you for calling attention

Evidently the copy sent youto the miatake», 
had not been corrected.

Sir Arthur aska me to say that 
the title he had given the address was "The 
Present World Crisis and Education", hut if 
you prefer to use the one you suggest "^he 
Present World Crisis » A Challenge to Educators", 
it will doubtless serve as well as the other.

Tours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.


